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5th-8th Grade Band Info
             from Ms. Stirling!
   We have some fun and exciting events 
coming up for the 5th -8th Grade Bands!  

Band Students in Grades 5-8 will present 
their LIVE, IN-PERSON Concert Tuesday 
March 15 @ 7:00 pm in the New Gym at 
the K-8 School.  

   The 5th grade beginning band will open    The 5th grade beginning band will open 
our concert, followed by the beginning 6th 
Grade band. To finish, the 7th & 8th Grade 
band will perform.  
  
   I am very proud of the progress we have    I am very proud of the progress we have 
made this year. It truly is amazing to watch & 
hear the musical growth from a 5th grade 
beginner to an 8th grade accomplished player. 

    Here are some reminders:
Students please arrive by 6:40 
7th & 8th Grade Band – Concert Black attire
5th & 6th Grade Band - Look your best!5th & 6th Grade Band - Look your best!
And one of the best parts of our concert- 
treats made by Sandy Porter will be available 
after the concert!

     Tuesday April 19, the 7th & 8th Grade      Tuesday April 19, the 7th & 8th Grade 
Band will travel to Forest Grove High School to 
play in the District III MS Music Festival!  
(Times for the Festival TBD, depending on 
what time we are scheduled to play for the 
judges.)  

   Thursday May 19 the 6th Grade Band will    Thursday May 19 the 6th Grade Band will 
travel to Astoria for the Developing band 
Festival.  More information as we near the 
performance dates.

Dear Nestucca Community,
 
         We are Nestucca High School’s Class of    
        2024. We are hosting a fun community event 
. . .      Cinco de Mayo Family Bingo Night held on  
     Saturday, May 7th, 5 to 7 p.m. We are coming to      Saturday, May 7th, 5 to 7 p.m. We are coming to 
you to see if you would be willing to make a donation for 
either a door prize or a bingo/loteria reward for       
the winners. The profits will go to support 
our sophomore class, the Class of 2024. 

   The types of prizes we are looking for 
are gift cards or certificates, apparel (sweat 
shirts or t-shirts), packaged food or snacks, and shirts or t-shirts), packaged food or snacks, and 
board/card games. Some prizes will be included in 
baskets. Possible baskets we are looking to create 
would be for a Date Night, Outdoor (survival kit, fishing 
pole, tackle box, ax, gloves, fishing line, and boots), 
Game Night, Movie Night, and Cheese Basket and 
Mother’s Day (Dia de las Madres). We would like there to 
be prizes for all ages. 

   Besides playing bingo/loteria, we will have many 
delicious foods to go along with the theme of the event. 
Families are invited to come, play and have fun together.
We hope you can join us in the fun. 

Sincerely,
Class of 2024!
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Speech Team: (From left) Alison Blair (11), Brooklynn Goodwin (11), Kaitlyn 
Osias (12), Neri Tate (9), & Lionel Brown (11)

Kaitlyn Osias 
with her award!

Alison 
Blair 
& 
Kaitlyn 
Osias

     Nestucca's back-in-action Speech Team  had their  first chance to 
compete in-person last weekend (as opposed to our previous online 
tournaments)!  The McMinnville Invitational took place Feb 12th at 
McMinnville HS.

     This tournament was postponed from two weeks earlier, as the host 
herself got Covid the week it was originally scheduled.

     Lionel Brown, Alison Blair, Neri Tate Ramirez, Brooklynn Goodwin,      Lionel Brown, Alison Blair, Neri Tate Ramirez, Brooklynn Goodwin, 
and Kaitlyn Osias all performed well on their speeches. Most team members 
entered two events.  Kaitlyn and Alison took 4th overall in duo interp, and 
Kaitlyn took 3rd overal in Poetry. 

     Competition was with all schools 1A to 6A, with several Portland 
schools there: to have placed is an incredible feat at such a large 
tournament.

 Districts is next, on April 2nd! Districts is next, on April 2nd!

Great Job NHS Speech Team!










